
 
 
Dear Parents of St. Gerard Majella, 
 
We at Food Service Consultants are looking forward to serving you again in the 2020-2021 
school year.  We will continue to provide you with the best food service program possible and 
meet the changing needs of the students and community overall.  We realize that everyone today 
is concerned about the foods that they eat and the choices they make.  Also please see attached  
our COVID-19 Guidelines we assure you will be followed.   
 
Again this year, our Healthy Habits Lunch will be a complete nutritional meal with milk 
included.  Prices are as follows: 
 
                        Plate Lunch Price                                      Ala Carte Milk Price  (Comp. to last yr) 
                           Grades K-2nd     $3.85                                                 1% White       
                           Grades 3rd-5th   $4.10                                                 Fat Free Flavored   
                           Grades 6th-8th   $4.25                                                    Skim     
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
                            
In addition, we will serve a limited number of ala carte items daily.  Items available will depend 
on the grade level.    
 
Included with this letter is information on our meal card system The Heartland Mosaic 
Cloud based Point of Sale, which also features the MySchoolBucks online prepayment 
features.  We highly recommend using this feature not only to deposit into your child’s 
lunch account but to keep track of daily purchases.  There is a fee charged by 
MySchoolBucks per deposit.  If you deposit $10 or $100 the fee will be the same.  We 
will accept payments in the form of a check or cash if you choose not to use the new 
system.  Please make your check payable to Food Service Consultants and mark the 
envelope Attention: Cafeteria Manager (Shirley O’Brien).  Also, please put the child’s 
name on the check or envelope and if paying for more than one child, specify how you 
would like to divide the amount.  PayPal will no longer be available.  Any monies left 
over at the end of the year will be left in your child’s account or refunded. As always, it is 
not mandatory to use the meal card system. IN HELPING TO DECREASE 
CONTACT WE WILL NO LONGER ACCEPT CASH AT LUNCHTIME. If you 
send cash with your child to purchase lunch the total amount will be put into their 
MySchoolBucks account. If your child only buys milk at lunchtime we shall still put it 
into their account.  $5.00 would be a great start.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please stop by or call Shirley at the school or you may 
contact Debbie Hill, District Supervisor at 314-569-3663 ext. 105. 
 
It is a pleasure to be at St. Gerard Majella and look forward to working with you.  
 
 
 


